
 

 
 

        

TCS/GEN/020/2022-23            Date: 18-04-2022 
 

 
                                     CIRCULAR 

                                                          VALUE OF THE MONTH: FRIENDSHIP - ة صداق  

                                                        SUBJECT: NEWSPAPER COLLECTION 
 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 
 

The United Arab Emirates is growing each year and striving to attain a prosperous and sustainable future. It 
is important to realize that it can only be attained with the combined effort of all the entities in the 
community. With the dedicated effort of various individuals, we can face the environmental challenges and 
work together for the betterment of society. 

To engage people from all strata of society and encourage them to act towards combating desertification, 
Emirates Environment Group is once again rolling out its: “One Root One Communi-Tree.” Project. TCS is 
joining hands with Emirates Environment Group in protecting the environment which is crucial for 
sustainable development. 

We request parents to send old newspaper/magazines/ loose paper along with their child/children no 
later than 6th May 2022. 

If you wish to donate a huge amount of newspapers or magazines you can deposit them at the school 
reception along with the child's name, grade and section. 

It is a class wise competition and the class that deposits the highest collection will be awarded. Hence, 
we request parents to help their child achieve the targets for their class. 

 If we achieve the school target, we will be provided with an opportunity to plant a Tree Sapling in December. 

We look forward to your active participation and to your positive response.    

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
 

Vice Principal 


